
Year 3 Newsletter 

This week, we have started learning about 

our new topic: ‘Big Hero’. Our latest topic 

focuses upon famous inventors and their 

inventions. 

This week we have been learning about …

In English, we have been writing our own 

fantastic character descriptions about an 

unwanted robot called Clink. We have been 

focusing upon using accurate sentences with 

capital letters, full stops and commas in lists. 

We have also done our very best to use some 

incredible descriptive vocabulary.

In Maths, have been focusing upon our 

understanding of inverse operations. We 

have been focusing on using the inverse as a 

way of checking out working out and 

making sure we do not make any mistakes! 

We have continued to use our formal 

methods to help us demonstrate our 

understanding.

In our afternoon topic sessions, we have 

been focusing upon researching famous 

inventors. We have been learning about their 

lives and their fantastic inventions. We have 

also started to develop our own inventions of 

the future. Fortune have been trying to 

create fantastic products that will help us 

with tasks around the home in the future. 

They have created some incredible 

inventions so far! 

Spellings 
To be tested on Thursday 16th

November.
Suffix  ‘-ation’ added to verbs to form 
nouns.
Suffix  ‘-ly’ often added to adjectives to 
from adverbs.
• information
• adoration

• sensation
• preparation
• admiration
• sadly
• anxiously 
• nervously 
• finally
• usually 

How you can help at home. 

Home Learning this week.

Please can you ensure that you are 

reading regularly at home with your 

child. 

Homework

Please see the homework list that 

has been included in the yellow 

homework book for this term’s 

homework. 

Reminders

Please remember P.E is on a 

Tuesday and Wednesday this term. 

Kits will be required on both days. 

Reading books need to be in school 

every day. Could you please check 

your child's clothing and ensure 

their name is clearly visible. 
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Please can you send in junk recycling materials

for us to use in class next week (Monday 13th November). 

Fortune are going to be making their own ‘junk’ model inventions.


